NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT
A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION

NOTICE is hereby given that the County of El Dorado, State of California intends to adopt a
Mitigated Negative Declaration for the project described below.

TITLE: U.S. 50/El Dorado Hills Boulevard Interchange Pedestrian Overcrossing Project.

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: 72304

LOCATION: The proposed project is located on the east side of ElI Dorado Hills
Boulevard/Latrobe Road from the Saratoga/Park Drive intersection (north of U.S. 50) to the
Town Center intersection (south of U.S. 50), in the community of El Dorado Hills, eastern El
Dorado County.

APN: Not applicable

GENERAL DESCRIPTION: El Dorado County proposes to construct shared use pedestrian
and bicycle path improvements. Proposed improvements include widening the existing
walkway to a total width of ten feet, placing a barrier between the path and the roadway,
constructing elevated approaches with retaining structures to the proposed
pedestrian/bicycle overcrossing, and constructing a pedestrian/bicycle overcrossing at the
El Dorado Hills Boulevard/Latrobe Road interchange on U.S. 50. A more detailed project
description is included in Section 3 of the Initial Study/Mitigation Negative Declaration
document.

REVIEW: The review period for the Mitigated Negative Declaration begins on October 16,
2009 and ends on November 16, 2009. The Mitigated Negative Declaration may be
reviewed at both County DOT offices: 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA and 4505
Golden Foothill Parkway, El Dorado Hills, CA. The document is also available on the DOT
website http://www.co.el-dorado.ca.us/DOT/cega.html

Comments during the review period regarding the Mitigated Negative Declaration should be
directed to:

Janet Postlewait, Principal Planner

El Dorado County Department of Transportation
2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, California 95667

Comments may also be submitted electronically to janet.postlewait@edcgov.us . Failure to
comment in writing will not preclude your right to testify at any future public hearing for the
proposed project. The Board of Supervisors is anticipated to consider the Mitigated
Negative Declaration in early January 2010. The Board’s agenda may be downloaded from
the El Dorado County internet website hitp://www.co.el-dorado.ca. us/bos/index htmi the

Friday prior to the meeting.
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